
MARTELA CORPORATION          RELEASE         January 29th, 2016 at 03.00 p.m. 
 
 
RELEASE OF MARTELA CORPORATIONS FINANCIAL STATEMENTS FOR 2015 
 
Martela Corporation’s financial statements for 2015 will be released on Thursday, February 4th, 2016 at 8.30 
a.m. The financial statements and presentation material will be published at that time on the company’s 
website. 
 
An event for analysts, portfolio managers and media will be held on Thursday, February 4th, 2016 at 10.30-
11.30 at Martelahouse, Takkatie 1, 00370 Helsinki. 
 
The financial statements is presented by CEO Matti Rantaniemi  
 
Those wishing to attend the event are requested to notify the company in advance, latest 2nd of February by 
email to Johanna Alanko (johanna.alanko@martela.com). 
 
 
Helsinki, January 29th, 2016 
 
Martela Corporation 
Matti Rantaniemi 
CEO 
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